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Side Letter Agreement 
between the 

All Faculty Association 
and 

Sonoma County Junior College District 
regarding 

 
Extension of Unpaid Leave Option 

October 20, 2022 
 
During the 2022-2023 Academic Year, contract faculty members may opt to take a 
full or partial unpaid leave subject to Article 18.06. The faculty member’s salary will 
be prorated by the amount of the unpaid leave, and the faculty member will be 
eligible to continue full benefits by paying the full premium cost on a pro-rata basis. 
Faculty members who go on unpaid leave must notify their department chair and 
supervising administrator and submit a written request to the appropriate Vice 
President for recommendation to the Board of Trustees. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
_____________________________ __________________________________ 
Sean Martin, President   Dr. Frank Chong, Superintendent/President 
All Faculty Association    Sonoma County Junior College District 
 


